
HAVING A SAFE AND 
ENJOYABLE VISIT 

TRAILS 

Most of the flagstone at Fort 
Union is original. They are 
uneven and can pose a 
tripping hazard. For your 
safety as well as the 
preservation of our 
resources, please stay on 
the gravel trail and keep 
your pets on a leash. Stay off foundations and 
please do not touch the adobe walls, they are 
fragile. 

ARTIFACTS 

As you walk along the path, 
you may see a bullet or maybe 

a button. Please remember, it is against the 
law to disturb or remove any artifacts that 
you may find on the grounds. Please leave 
them for the enjoyment of others. 

WILD LIFE 

Wild creatures inhabit 
the area. The prairie 
rattlesnake and other 
wildlife are commonly 
found on the grounds of Fort Union. Remain alert, 
and remember this is their natural habitat. Report 
rattlesnake sightings to a Park Ranger. 

STORMS 

Thunderstorms are common on the 
high plains, especially during the 
months of July thru September. Be 
alert for oncoming storms, and 
should lightning appear imminent, 
return to the visitor center 
immediately. 


